
 

 

1 February 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Bletchley Park Trip, Thursday 3 May 2018 
 
The Computer Science Department has organised an educational trip to Bletchley Park, in Milton 
Keynes, on Thursday 3 May 2018.  This multi-award winning venue is the site where Alan Turing and 
his team of codebreakers deciphered the German Enigma code during the World War II. The 
programme for the day will include workshops, demonstrations and tours that are not open to the 
general public and are designed to be inspirational to all students. This trip will provide an invaluable 
experience to both our GCSE and Sixth Form students. 
 
We will leave school at 8.40am and return back to school at approximately 3.30pm. The cost of the trip 
will be £21 which covers travel by coach and the entrance ticket. Unfortunately, we are unable to meet 
these costs from our own funds, and the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to 
make a voluntary contribution of £21 to school funds.  It is entirely up to you whether you wish to 
contribute. However, if all parents are not prepared to make this contribution then the visit may not be 
able to take place for any of the children.   
 
The school’s preferred method of payment is through our online payment system that can be accessed 
via the School Portal on the front page of the Beaumont School website or at 
www.scopay.com/beaumont. Here you can also give permission electronically for your child to 
participate in the trip and advise us of any medical conditions or allergies, therefore not necessary to 
return the paper permission slip below. However if you would prefer to make payment via cash or 
cheque then please complete and return the attached slip together with £21 (cheques made payable to 
Beaumont School) by no later than Monday 19 February 2018. You should send your money or 
cheque in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, form and title of the trip clearly written on it.  This 
should be posted in the appropriate box outside the Finance Office.  
 
If the trip is oversubscribed by this date, places will be allocated by lottery.  In the event of your child not 
securing a place on the trip, any monies paid will be returned. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A. Azizi 
Computer Science Department 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Return to: Box outside Finance Office marked ‘Bletchley Park’ by Monday 19 February 2018. 
 
Student’s Name ……………………………………….…………………. Form …………..…………. 
 
I wish my child to participate in the visit to ‘Bletchley Park’ on Thursday 3rd May 2018. I am/am not* 
prepared to make the contribution requested 
 
□   I enclose a contribution of £21 
 
I agree to my child taking part in the activities described.  I also consent to any emergency medical 
treatment, including the use of anaesthetics, necessary during the course of the journey. I understand 
that for the school’s insurance policy to cover any pre-existing medical condition, I will seek and adhere 
to any medical advice given from my GP.  
 
Emergency contact/medical details.  Please tick either box A or B. 
A  � I confirm that all details held by the school on the gold form concerning emergency contact 

telephone numbers and/or medical conditions affecting my child are correct, or that I have 
already notified the school of any changes. 

B  � Please note the following change(s) to the above details, which is/are: 
� for this visit only   � permanent. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed …………………..………………. Father/Mother/Legal Guardian     Date ……………………… 

http://www.scopay.com/beaumont

